
December 1, 2018 

 

Dear Parents, 
 

I hope you all had a wonderful Thanksgiving. We all had a great time at our Thanksgiving Feast. 
I’m so grateful for everyone’s help and donations.  We have such special preschool families. 
Our Craft Bazaar Concessions Fundraiser was also very successful because of your generous 
giving. We had a great month discussing what it means to be thankful and what we can do to 
be helpful to others.  Exploring our five senses really kept us guessing as we touched, tasted, 
smelled, listened and looked at different items in our environment!  
 

This month we will be learning about different holiday traditions around the world. This is an 
exciting unit and it’s always interesting to hear about family traditions in your own homes.  We 
will pretend to board a plane and travel to countries like Germany and Mexico. Please feel free 
to share any traditions with us that you may have. Our monthly “fun”damentals for December 
are:  Letter Sound/Recognition for Kk, Ss & Jj, Number 5, Colors Gold & Green, Triangle shape, 
AABB pattern and Character Development-Giving.   
 

On Friday, December 21st we will be celebrating the season with our Birthday Party for Jesus.  
We will have a small program and all are invited. Also, thank you for all the cans donated to 
our Fall Food Drive!  The amount of cans continues to grow and we are getting closer to our 
goal!  I look forward to another fun month in preschool and hope you all enjoy this special 
time with your families. 

 

Blessings and Merry Christmas, 

Kristi Gibbons 
(540) 937-5430 
schmidygib@aol.com 

Merry Christmas 
From Our 

Franky Frog  
3 Year Old Class 


